
Request for Qualifications (RFQ) Architectural Services For 
Administrative Offices / Emergency Response Facility 

PUBLIC NOTICE Cameron County Drainage District No. 6 (CCDD6) is seeking to contract with a 
qualified Architectural Firm (individual/firm) to provide comprehensive services for the development 
of administrative offices and an emergency response facility in CCDD6.

These architectural services include preparing a master plan, all preliminary and final design plans 
and specifications, and overseeing project implementation.

You can request a copy of the full Statement of Qualifications by going to ccdd6.org or by e-mailing 
Mr. Javier Jimenez, General Manager, at jjimenez@ccdd6.org.

Statements of qualifications for the proposed services should be submitted no later than August 30, 
2024, at 5:00 p.m. at the following address: 

Cameron County Drainage District No. 6
c/o Mr. Javier Jimenez, General Manager
 300 N. Main Street
 La Feria, Texas 78559

 If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to Mr. Javier Jimenez, General Manager, at 
jjimenez@ccdd6.org or (956) 200-7349.


